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Responses to Rhode Island’s Request for Information on Communication Plans
03/03/2011

Request:

Lori Herz writes “I'm working with a group of folks at Rhode Island's Department of Children, Youth and Families who are developing a strategic communication plan for the agency.  I wonder if any other child welfare agencies have a communication plan that they would be willing to share? Thanks for your help!”
 

Responses:

1. MB Lippold, Indiana: We have a communications director and a communications department but no formal communications plan.
2. Charmaine Brittain, Butler Institute for Families:  Here is a communication plan for an agency that I’ve worked with here in Colorado. It has been de-identified. 

